
Obituaries 

From time to time we may publish an obituary for one of our members.   We do not 

do this automatically but only when requested to do so.  Requests must be made to 

the Chair who will decide if and where an obituary is published.  We do not include 

photographs and obituaries will not normally exceed 300 words in length. 

Obituaries of members who had been actively involved in the running of Elmbridge 

u3a would be reported in a Newsletter.  Other members could also be mentioned in 

a Newsletter but this would be unusual. 

We maintain an Obituaries page on our web site and obituaries could be published 

there instead of or as well as in a Newsletter. Obituaries on the web site will be 

removed after they have appeared there for 3 months. 

Obituaries may also appear in a Bulletin but if they do they will be very brief (one or 

two lines) and will refer to a fuller version on the web or in a Newsletter. 

 

   

 

 


